
 

 

November 30, 2015 

 

 

Anaren, Inc. 

6635 Kirkville Rd. 

E. Syracuse NY 13057 

 
 

Re: Notice of Last time Buy for Model 10264-3 

 

Due to decreased sales, we regret that is model will no longer be supported.  This notice is 

effective immediately.  A last time buy will be offered.   

 

Please consider this letter the formal notification of our intent. 

 

 

Your contact point regarding this correspondence is: 

 

Les Recore 

Senior Product Line Engineer 

Anaren Microwave 

Syracuse, NY 13057 

315 362 0545 

 

 If you have any questions, please e-mail me at lrecore@anaren.com or call me on the number 

above. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Les Recore 


